
I am in support of HB 2728, legislative action to end the cruel "sport" of coyote killing contests. There are those who want to control 
the predatory nature of coyotes and there are those who feel coyotes are part of the ecosystem and should not be killed. Regardless 
of the pro or con attitude towards coyotes, the blood sport of coyote killing contests is an unconscionable activity and should never 
be allowed in our state. It is unethical and grotesque and has nothing to do with wildlife management and control. 
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